Vincent Esqueda
Supermercado Gran Morelos LLC.
1105 N Memorial Dr.

Racine WI 53404

To whom it may concern:

We would like to explain the upcoming benefits for the city of Racine, the City of Racine police
department, and to the public that visit Supermercado Gran Morelos LLC. from the new roof and its
overhang. The new roof that is being added to the building will be a much-needed improvement to
structure and will provide a more needed public safety initiative, help the police monitor and respond
better, and provide a newer and fresher look to the community.

The new roof will be fourteen feet and six inches (14’,6”) from the ground and have an overhang
of about twenty-four inches (24”). Within the overhang we are planning to install new lights every four
feet (4’). There will also be the addition of newer and more cameras all around the building. The
overhang will not affect anything already in exitance at the Supermercado Gran Morelos LLC.

The additions of more lights under the overhang will provide more brightness through the entire
building area. This will have a dramatic improvement on safety as the greater sum of light will deter
unwanted individuals. The more lights will also provide a clearer view of the streets and surrounding the
building area. This will help in enhancing the newer and more up to date cameras. The cameras are
currently used by the Racine Police Dept regularly for any incidents around the Supermercado Gran
Morelos LLC. With the addition of the newer and more modern cameras Police officers can monitor and
better access situations that may arise around the area. The goal of all these improvements are to
reduce crime and crime related incidents in and around our area. The additions of the lights and
cameras will help provide a sense of security for the surrounding area and to the public.

| hope that we see the major benefits of the roof and the surrounding overhang as it will
improve image of the Supermercado Gran Morelos LLC., aid the Racine Police Force in potentially solving
and reducing crime related situations, and overall provide an improved and fresh look to the area. |
hope that you can see we are taking these steps to benefit our surrounding community, and to make
Supermercado Gran Morelos LLC. a safe and harmonious place for the public. | thank you for taking the -
time to listen and understand our intentions to help and improve our community. If any questions
please do not hesitate to call the building contractor John Onan at 847-812-2936, or myself Vincent
Esqueda at 262-344-1965.
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